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CHAPTER JOURNALIST 
Doris Washington 
As journalist I am proud to feature my first 
Newsletter for Delta Kappa Chapter.   
 
 

Feature Article 
GOOD NEWS - I like to take the time to recognized a 
very special person that’s worthy of an honorable 
mention among many Sorors of Delta Kappa Chapter.  
This individual has served faithfully in many positions 
of the Chapter.  She makes no noise and stay behind 
the scene of all things we do for the Chapter.  This 
person is none other than Soror Vera F. Watson. 

For many years Soror 
Watson has served 
the Sorority.  She has 
been the backbone 
behind working our 
Nursing home visits 
and events every 
year.  We do not have 
to ask her to serve on 
any committee.  She 
has one committee 
(Nursing Homes) that 

she is always a volunteer for.  That’s her baby and 
that’s where she has been serving for the last 15 years 
or more..  Soror Watson set up our visits to varies 
Nursing homes which have included -The Paramount 
Nursing Home, Happy Home Nursing Facility and 
Everlasting Home Health Care. 

 
 

For special holidays Soror Watson has collected and 
distributed flowers for Mother’s Day, Father’s Day, 
Grandparents Day, Thanksgiving Baskets, and 
Christmas Baskets to nursing homes. During the 
Christmas holiday season along with chapter Sorors, 
she provides baskets of socks and toiletery items to 
the home.  She also visits the sick as well just to put 
a smile on their faces.  Delta Kappa appreciates this 
Soror and we are happy to have her as a member.  
We salute her and know that she will keep up the 
good work.   
 
 
 
  



CHRISTMAS FELLOWSHIP 
 
In December, we celebrated our Christmas luncheon at 
the Salt Grass Restaurant, since we as a chapter had not 
seen each other in person since 2020.  It was very nice 
to get together safely and entertain each other.  We 
hope we can 
meet together 
soon as the 
pandemic 
decreases in 
our 
community. 
 

SCHOLARSHIP EVENT 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
We have just had 

our Virtual Black 
Awareness Scholarship Program by zoom on Feb 26, 
2022.  Thanks to our Chapter President, Weenonah 
Chambers, our Program Manager, Ada Jackson, 
Chapter Recording Secretary, and the Program Chair 
Person, Gail-Walker and her committee and all 
involved on guiding us through the Virtual Program.  
Thanks to all our supporters who made our scholarship 
program and recipients proud and helped made our 
program successful. 
 
BIENNIAL SOUTHERN REGION CONFERENCE 

Soror Gail Walker, for the second time, 
was selected as the Honey Doll Queen 
for 2021-2022.  We are proud that she 
is also serving as our 1st Anti-Basileus 
for this year.   Soror Walker will be 
representing until 2023 Southern 
Region Conference. 
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Upcoming Events: 
 
Delta Kappa is planning a Popcorn fundraising, 11-
15 April, 2022.  If interested you can contact Soror 
Alicia Hardy or Soror Anita Freeman of Delta 
Kappa.   
 
Southern Region Executive Board will be held vir-
tually in April 2022. 
 

35th Biennial Grand Boule and 80th Anniver-
sary Celebration to be held July July 25th– 30th 
in New Orleans, LA is coming up.  Individuals 
should make their hotel reservations now.   More 
information will be announced later.    
 
Congratulation to Soror Melrose, and Shad 
Leroy Haley who just celebrated their 75th wed-
ding anniversary.   
 
March Birthdays: 
Happy Birthday Soror Vera Watson  
 
April Birthdays: 
Happy Birthday Sorors Vera “Vill” Ards, and 
Soror Annie Outland 
 
 
April showers, bring  
May Flowers…….. 
 
 
 
 
 
“NOT FOR OURSELVES, BUT FOR OTHERS” 
 
 
Doris A. Washington 
Journalist 


